
Minutes of the General Meeting 

December 4, 2019 

The meeting was called to order at 7:25 p.m. by President, Rick Najera.  There were 22 members in 

attendance.  At present we have 75 members total.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Jeff Beam reported a club balance of $15,041.   

Old Business 

• Hatt’s Toy Run—Greg was the sole member who attended.  Approximately 24 bikes showed, 

despite the all-day rain.  After the toy exchange, the ride itself was cancelled and lunch was 

delivered to the Rod & Gun Club.  Consensus was that the ride is a nice tradition, they just had 

bad luck with the weather. 

• Election Results—The new officers were introduced and motion was made to add two new 

Board members:  Chris Carter and Brad Booth.  Motion carried. 

• Swap Meet in Sacramento—Wet weather limited the vendors.   

• National Road Run—It was stated that it would behoove the club to send thank you letters to 

the various entities that helped to make the road run so successful (e.g., the caterer, the Legion 

Hall, the sponsors, etc.).  Club Secretary to send those out.    It was also noted that the rider who 

had an accident at the event, Richard Coffin, underwent surgery on his leg and is mending in a 

wheel chair.  The club agreed to send a Get Well card to him. 

New Business 

• New Year’s Day Ride—Mario is putting a route together.  Riders should meet at the Diner in Los 

Gatos.  Kickstands up at 10:00.  Lunch will be at Santa Cruz pier.  North Bay riders concurred to 

meet at Diner (no separate northern meet up).   

• 2020 Meeting Dates—First Wednesdays (except January) at Harry’s in Redwood City.  Members 

are looking for suitable spot in the South City area for four or so meetings next year.  

• Holiday Party—It was decided to use Nick’s at Rockaway Beach on February 1, 2020.  Drinks at 

5:00 and dinner around 6:00.  Secretary will work with Vince to send out email inviting all 

members and their SOs; Vince to be point person for sign ups.  Cost will be approximately $50 

per person.  Club will offer a raffle of fifteen $100 checks (to members only) as incentive to 

boost attendance.   

Upcoming Dates: 

• Crab Ride—Since the crab season has been delayed for commercial crab fishermen, this event 

has been postponed.  Kalle and Chris will wait until the crab season officially opens and then 

give the club a date with two weeks notice via email.   

• Borrego Springs—Mike Lamb volunteered the information on this rally.  It will be March 5-8 

outside of Palm Springs for $125 a rider.   

• Old Timers Dance—Held on December 7 at the San Francisco Motorcycle Club. 

For the Good of the Club: 

 National Road Run T-shirts will be ready next week (Tom Clark). 



 Leftover Dunlop raffle caps from Road Run were distributed. 

Motion to Adjourn at 8:37 p.m.  Next Meeting at Harry’s 2/5/20. 

50/50 Raffle       Submitted by Sue Booth 


